

Learning that Connects

West Denton Way Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 2SZ Tel: 0191 4813710

Email: admin@studiowest.newcastle.sch.uk

10 December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

KS3 Cinema Rewards Trip - 16th December 2019

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a rewards trip to the Odeon Cinema at the Metro Centre on 16th December 2019. As a member of 7AF, their tutor group have earned the most bonus points in the school with an incredible total of 4790. Your child would have been awarded their bonus points by staff members for any display of good attitude and work ethic.

They will leaving school at 9.00 am and travelling to the Metro Centre by school mini bus. They will return to school in time for lunch. School uniform should be worn.

We are incredibly proud of the impressive attitude that your child is displaying in school and their tutor group is a real example to the rest of the school.

Our records show that you have given your consent for visits and photographs. Should you wish to decline consent for the visit or any photographs to be taken at the event, please inform the school in writing or by telephone.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Bell **Director of KS3 Learning**





